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Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a 
copy of any letters by contacting the office. 

 

17.10.18 Football match (specific pupils) 

17.10.18 Multisports club cancelled 23/10/18 

19.10.18 Christmas Card competition 

19.10.18 School gateway—Coombs apology  

23.10.18 Wilderness Centre residential (Year 6) 

23.10.18 Phonics meeting—14/11/18 (Year 1) 

23/10/18 Book fair  

06/11/18 Football tournament—13/11/18 (specific 
pupils) 

06/11/18 Football match —12/11/18 (specific pupils) 

07/11/18 Year 5 Performance tickets 

07/11/18 Supporters Christmas cards competition 

07/11/18 Wyvern Choir Concert (specific children) 

07/11/18 Christmas Choir (KS2 children) 

08/11/18 Headlice advice sheet (specific classes) 

08/11/18—Year 5 We the Curious trip 

 

 

HELP US KEEP COSTS DOWN 
 

As a school, we strive to offer a variety of visits, 
trips and after school clubs which give pupils the 
opportunity to share in a broad range of experi-
ences.  
 
We aim to do this as cost-effectively as possible 
however, an increasing amount of the office 
staff’s time is now being taken up in following up 
late payments or permission slips.  This can also 
result in calls to parents at their workplace which, 
we appreciate, is not always convenient. 
 
Please can we ask all parents to respond to 
school letters promptly to help keep costs down 
for everyone. 
 
If you are experiencing difficulties paying for any 
activities, please speak to office staff who may be 
able to give you further advice. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Susan Smith—Headteacher 

Children in Need—2018 

 

We are already selling various Children in 
Need merchandise in the school office.  

 

Come along 
and have a look 
to see what we 
have got. 

 

Prices start 
from £1. 

 

Uniform reminder 

 

Please ensure your child’s uniform in clearly 
named with your child’s full name.  



Newsletter Date — 8th November 2018 

RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 
Welly walk and assault course 

 

We have done our welly walks and assault 
course.  Thank you for all the sponsor money.  
This will pay for playground equipment. Once all 
the money has been received we will let you 
know the grand total. 

 

Beat the Street  

 

Beat the street is over ! 

Swindon has been the most successful town 
in England in terms of participation. 

Well done to all who took part.   

 

Sports News 

 

Well done to everyone who took part in the Swin-
don Cross Country Championship.   

 

Our football team are unbeaten in the league so 
far but we are out of the cup losing 7-6 on penal-
ties in a very exciting match. 

 

Well done to all. 

 

After school club—Art  

 

We have been doing some mixed media, collage 
and 3d art/sculptures in Art Club this term. Lots 
of problem solving has been going on and learn-
ing about a variety of materials. The children 
have shown some great creativity. 

 

 

Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, has one session left on Wednesday 14th at 
11.15. 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns about your child, 
Sophie is able to offer advice and support.   

This can be related to behaviour, feelings/emotions, parenting, 
social issues, general well-being and she can also help you to ac-
cess local services which also support families.   

To book an appointment slot please call in to the school office. 


